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Senator Siewart asked:

Has [the National Plan for Water Security] been assessed against the provisions of the United States FTA or any other trade agreements? Has anyone who looks at trade arrangements for agriculture checked this subsidy? Has it been checked against the provisions of the World Trade Organisation?

Answer:

The Department of the Environment and Water Resources (DEW) and the Department of Agriculture, Fisheries and Forestry are currently at the first stage of assessing the National Plan for Water Security (NPWS) programmes against the provisions of the World Trade Organisation (WTO).  DEW will ensure the mechanisms established to deliver the NPWS programmes will meet WTO and free trade agreement provisions.

